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École Maillard Middle School e-Newsletter-Friday, January 24, 2025 

 

2024-25 École Maillard Middle Yearbooks! 
Last call to order your yearbook! If you have not purchased a yearbook you can still do this, but 
only until the end of January. The cost is $35 and this can be paid online. Don't miss out! 

 
 
Under The Same Sun Fundraiser: “Summer in January” 

 
 
Thank you to all those who pre-ordered ice cream &/or a root 
beer float this week for our “Summer in January” event! 
 
Orders will be distributed on Tuesday, January 28th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
After School Program @Maillard Middle 
School Cafeteria 
“Creative Quest: Games & Puzzles” 
 
This program offers a variety of games 
designed to promote teamwork and critical 
thinking. Daily lesson plans are created with 
student input, ensuring each day is fun and 
engaging. Participants will challenge 
themselves using puzzles and games that 
encourage problem-solving and 
collaboration. 
 
Date: Wednesday, January 29th - March 12th 
Time: 3:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
Course ID: 181631 
Price: $73.15 
 
Please register through the City of Coquitlam 
online at coquitlam.ca/registration, or in-
person, or by phone at 604.927.4386. 
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Babysitter’s Training Certification @Maillard Middle School  
 

The Child Safe Canada Babysitters Course is 
for responsible youth, at least 10 years of age, 
who want to become a babysitter or may already 
be one. The babysitter course covers the 
responsibilities of a babysitter, safety tips for 
children of all ages, first aid, mealtimes, what to 
do in case of an emergency and more. 
 
 
Date: Monday, February 3 
Time: 9:00am - 4:00pm 
Course ID: 183573 
Price: $56.15 (manual included) 
 
Please register through the City of Coquitlam 
online at coquitlam.ca/registration, or in-person, 
or by phone at 604.927.4386. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Register as soon as possible to guarantee your spot for these programs: 
-online through the City of Coquitlam website @ coquitlam.ca/registration 
-in-person at the Poirier Sport & Leisure Complex @ 633 Poirier Street 
-by phone at 604.927.4386 
  
If you have any questions about either of these programs, please contact the City of Coquitlam 
direct at 604-927-4386. 

 
 
Summer Learning:  Registration for Summer School classes will take place in the first week 
March.  Please view the attached Summer Learning 2025.pdf for more information or go to the 
Summer Learning website at www.sd43SummerLearning.ca or call 604-936-4261. 

 
 
On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar 
 

 
 
 

http://www.sd43summerlearning.ca/
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
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PAC News Update 
 

Next PAC Meeting! 
The upcoming PAC Meeting will be held on Monday, February 3 at 6:30pm in the Learning 
Commons on the 3rd Floor. We will be nominating a Grade 8 Leaving Committee, please attend 
if you would like to be involved in that.  
 
Access the building through the main doors - you will need to press the automatic door button 
to enter.  
 
The Minutes of the Dec 2nd meeting and the Agenda for the next meeting can be found on the 
school website at www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/   

• Go to Parents>PAC>PAC Meeting Minutes & Agenda. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
HOT LUNCH  https://munchalunch.com/login 
 
Our next hot lunch is Domino’s Pizza on Thursday, February 6th. The order deadline is 
Wednesday January 29th. This lunch is a fundraiser for the Grade 8 Leaving events. Please 
order pizza and support our Grade 8s.  
 
Please note: Nestle iced tea has been rebranded as Fuze Iced Tea. It is the same drink that we have been providing 
but will have a different look.  

 
Lunch orders are still being accepted for the remaining hot lunch dates for 2025, 
via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ .  Note that orders need to be placed 8 days prior 
to the Hot Lunch Date.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at maillardpac@gmail.com.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
VOLUNTEERS: The PAC is looking to form a committee for the Grade 8 Leaving events. If you 
are interested in being on the committee and helping to plan the festivities, please consider 
joining us at the next PAC meeting on Monday February 3rd, 6:30 pm in the Learning 
Commons. If you are interested in being on the committee but are not able to attend, please 
email the PAC email address, maillardpac@gmail.com.  

 

 
School District 43-Emergency and Inclement Weather Communications: With the current 
weather changes we’ve been having, please consider bookmarking this site to check any 
school closures due to inclement weather: Emergency and Inclement Weather  

 
Attachments: 

-Summer Learning 2025.pdf     
-Maillard Games Puzzles Poster.pdf 
-Maillard Babysitter’s Training-Feb 3.pdf 

   

~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email 081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you 
wish to be removed.  Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive these emails.~ 
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